
Thanks to everyone who attended the Spring Fling Ling Thing on
Friday the 1st of April. This event is a decades-old tradition in the
department, so we were thrilled to bring it back with the loosening
of post-pandemic restrictions, with over 30 people in attendance!
Special thanks to Dr. O'Grady for being the faculty member in
attendance. We look forward to having more faculty members at
future events.

The event began with a brief LSM meeting, at which the LSM
budget for the semester was passed. Attendees then chatted and
snacked on the LSM-provided food for several hours, with some
staying until past 10pm! We’re very grateful to everyone who made
this event a success and look forward to holding more Spring Flings
in years to come.

We also thank SAPFB for providing funding for this event.

LSM General Meeting Update
L A N D  A C K N O W L E D G E M E N T

LSM acknowledges that we live
and work on the lands of the

Hawaiian people. We affirm our
kuleana to support and promote
the vitality of the Hawaiian people

and their culture, land, and
language.

External Reviewer Student Meeting
We encourage all grad students to attend the student meeting with
the external review examiner. Dr. Colleen Fitzgerald will meet with

Ling students on Wed. morning. This is a chance to share your
experiences about the program and the department as well as give

feedback.

Wednesday, April 13
10:30-11:20am

Moore 155A
https://hawaii.zoom.us/j/93958620093
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Upcoming LSM Elections

Thank you to everyone who submitted LSM nominations. The nomination process is now closed and we will be
notifying nominees of the positions they have been proposed for. Please reply to those emails  stating whether you
will accept or reject the nomination by April 13th.

LSM heavily depends on students volunteering their time to support the department either through social
activities or academic advocacy. We appreciate all of the hard work from our current members and we will be
particularly sad to see our graduating members of the Executive Committee leave us. 

We hope to be more active in the coming year and we encourage all members of LSM, students and faculty to be
more involved!

LSM Elections open April 18th. Be on the look out for the elections email!

ALU Update
If you haven't already, please take a quick minute to
sign the ALU photo petition! Linguistics is the dept
with the most involvement in CALL and we'd like to
keep up the good work! Contact Henry Osborne  for

more information on ALU





Summer
bilinski funding
Reminder to Ling grad students who are doing

summer research. Summer Bilinski funding
application is open. Funding is restricted to Ph.D.

students who are U.S. citizens. Apply by April
29th!



APPLICATION FORM

Share Your Accomplishments
Did you do something amazing this semester? Send us information on the cool projects you worked on, awards

received, grants and scholarships earned, along with any other accomplishments you want us to highlight

https://forms.gle/sBkX1T2B3QzbbS918

https://form.jotform.com/220947446792063
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpizjuG07bmFR_eZzK9_5VbDhjBpSkV2yWCoIIxgiqvKE4Hg/viewform

